
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The Town of Boulder Junction is seeking two (2) individuals to join the Road Improvement Project Committee.   

 

Interested residents should submit a Letter of Interest on or before Monday, January 23, 2017 to the Clerk’s 

Office, P.O. Box 616, and 5392 Park Street, Boulder Junction, WI  54512.   

 

The Road Improvement Project Committee holds meetings as-needed, usually 2 to 3 times per month. 

 

Posted by Clerk/Treasurer, Kendra Moraczewski on behalf of Chairman Dennis Reuss 

 

Postings: Official:   Community Center & Website: www.townofboulderjunction.org 

  Courtesy:  Hogan’s General Store  

 

 
 
 

http://www.townofboulderjunction.org/

